
MINUTES OF NEBRASKA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEETING 

 
 
President Amy Willman called the meeting to order on Friday 
evening, October 5, 2018 at 7:23 p.m. 
 
Those who present at the meeting were President Amy and 
Treasurer Diane Higgins.  Vice-President Rita Johnson and Secretary 
Peggy Scherling were on the VP group. 
 
The minutes from previous meeting were approved as read.   
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  President Amy has few items that need to 
be discussed. 

 Vice-President Rita will be in charge of NSDAA registration 
form for the 2019 conference. 

 

 Linsay Darnall, Jr., NCDHMC chair, will take care of NSD’s 
150th anniversary events through the year with different 
organizations. 

 

 $130 for combo ticket/$80 for Saturday event only 
 

 Doing short videos and stories about NSD starting in January 
2019 to be post in NSDAA website. 

 

 The charge for hotel room per night is $92 plus tax 
 
VICE-PRESIDNET’S REPORT: Vice-President Rita said she would 
keep the record of NSDAA registration form for the 2019 conference, 
getting few more committees for registration. 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: Secretary Peggy has no report. 
 
 
 
 
 



TREASURER’S REPORT:  Treasurer Diane reported … 
 
Balance from February 28, 2018 minutes: $24,057.69 

  Income 
 Added 1 new member 20.00 

Donation 116.70 

USB Order 15.00 

Total Income 151.70 

  Expenses 
 Padded envelopes for award plaques -1.33 

Two award plaques -186.83 

Postage stamp for mailing one award plaque -23.50 

Postage stamp for mailing one award plaque -10.65 

Total Expenses -222.31 

  Balance as of October 5, 2018 $23,987.08 

 
OLD BUSINESS:  There was no old business. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:   
 

 Rita made a motion to go with $130/$80 for our combo tickets.  
Seconded by Diane, and it was approved. 

 

 Diane made a motion to donate $50 to Sleepy Lion Foundation.  
Seconded by Peggy, and it was approved. 

 
 

 Peggy made a motion to hire local DJ to do our prom night on 
Saturday evening, providing music with lights.  Seconded by 
Diane and it was approved.   

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:54 p.m.  We will meet again in 
January 2019. 
 
Respectfully submitted by 
Peggy Scherling, Secretary 


